PLEASE READ! GCU HAS ELIMINATED YOUR ACCOUNT BALANCE!

Good morning Collind

‘We are excited o inform you that, as part of the Higher Education Emergency Relief
Fund (HEERF) program, Grace Christian University is now allowing students who are

currently on business office hold {0 register for classes this spring. GCLU has earmarked

relief funds to assist vou o continue vour education but have experienced financial

hardship during the Covid19 public health emergency period. These funds will be used '

{o \%&?ﬁ’ your current outstanding balance and remove the held on your student
accountlls

Please email the GLU Registrar's office at registrar@gracechristian.edu as scon as

possible. € Pegaaiin e Vsl B L (g sl

We Jook fornward to seeing vou on campus this springt
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